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Date:  July 12, 2022  

District:  Four - Oakland  

Contact: Pedro Quintana 

Phone:  (510) 867-6028  

Email: Pedro.Quintana@dot.ca.gov 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

State Route 29 and State Route 221 Soscol Junction Interchange 

Project set to begin on the week of Monday, July 18, 2022 
(Motorists are encouraged to reduce speeds while traveling through construction area) 

 

NAPA COUNTY-  Caltrans will start construction on the Soscol Junction 

Interchange Project in southern Napa County starting on the week of Monday, 

July 18, 2022.  

Motorists should expect overnight 

lane closures as crews will be 

installing crash cushions and 

moveable concrete barriers also 

known as k-rails along State Route 

29 highway median and 

southbound shoulder. 

The overnight work hours will be 

starting at 10:00 P.M. -6:00 A.M. 

The three-year project will replace 

the signalized intersection of State 

Route 12/29, State Route 221 and 

Soscol Ferry Road with an interchange composed of an overpass and two 

roundabouts, a configuration that will add fluidity to traffic flow, reduce 

congestion and enhance bicycle and pedestrian connectivity.  

Caltrans crews will landscape the area with local plants, including oaks whose 

canopies will visually screen the interchange from distant onlookers. 
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Caltrans will build 1,200 feet of Class I bicycle and pedestrian paths as part of 

the project. Eventually the bicycle/pedestrian lanes will connect to the Vine 

Trail, a 47-mile multi-use path that will stretch from Calistoga to the ferry in 
Vallejo.   

 
The $54 million project includes nearly $24 million in funding from Senate Bill (SB) 

1, the Road Repair and Accountability Act of 2017. 

In addition to the SB 1 funding, the project will be paid for with $29.8 million in 

state and regional funds and $3.7 million in local funds.   

 
To learn more about the project visit: https://bit.ly/3uERqvS 

 
For real-time information, please visit Caltrans QuickMap: 

http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov 

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, please visit 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBay 

 

Or follow Caltrans on Twitter at: https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 

 

#BeWorkZoneAlert 
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